February 9, 2024

School News
Black History throughout February- in Ontario we have a long history of Black leadership., including outstanding citizens such as: Viola Desmond, Bernice Redmon,Lincoln Alexander and Sarah Nurse to name a few. Everyone has a part to contribute in ensuring our community is welcoming to all.

Report Cards- on February 14th parents and guardians will have access to report cards. To access report cards you will need your child's OEN number which can be found on previous report cards. If you do not know your child's OEN please reach out to your child's teacher.

Donations- do you have a computer, tablet ipad at home gathering dust? If you would like to donate it to a family at our school please reach out to Mrs. Brown at jocelyn.brown@ocdsb.ca
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February 16 - No School

Chinese New Year- begins Saturday, Feb. 10th and we wish all who celebrate a happy celebration!

LETTER OF INTENT- 

Fielding Drive P.S. Confirmation of Student Attendance for 2024/2025 in Grades 4 - 7 Only

Planning for next year has begun. In order to assist with decision making we require confirmation of your intentions for your child’s school selection for next year.

Based on the address we have on file, your child is entitled to attend Fielding Drive Public School and will be placed on a class list for next year.

If your child will be moving and/or not attending Fielding Drive Public School, we would appreciate it if you could complete this “Letter of Intent” form as soon as possible and return the signed form to Fielding Drive Public School.

If you do not have access to a printer, please email donnae.burns@ocdsb.ca instead, with the subject line “Letter of Intent”.

ONLY complete this form if your child is in grades 4-7 and will NOT be attending Fielding Dr. PS next year.

Student’s Name: __________________________________________________________
	School for next year:  ______________________________________________________
	Grade for next year : ___________________
             Program : _________________________	

Parent Signature:_____________________________________________         Date:_______________________
The personal information of this form is collected under the authority of the Education Act (RSO. 1990 c.E.2) and the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (RSO. 1990 c.M56), as amended. It will be used to establish the Ontario Student Record [OSR] and for student and education related purposes such as registration, administration, communication, collection of fees, data reporting, and Student Transportation Services. In addition the information may be used or disclosed to comply with legislation, for compelling circumstances affecting health and safety or discipline, as required in circumstances related to allow enforcement matters, and with third parties in accordance with established service agreements or in accordance with any other Act. Questions or concerns should be directed to the school principal or the Board’s Freedom of Information Coordinator, Ottawa-Carleton District School Board, 133 Greenbank Road, Ottawa, Ontario, K2H 6L3, Telephone 613-596-8211 ext. 8607.
